
 

    
   

 

Our ref: LGA/DLY.yr10photographysuccesssessions 

 

22 March 2023 

 
 
Dear Families 
  
Easter Success Sessions – Extra Photography sessions added 
 
Students have requested that extra Photography sessions be added to the 'Easter Success Sessions' taking place in 
school during Easter school holidays.  The extra Photography exam support sessions run all day on Wednesday 
12 April 2023. Students will have access to school equipment, they will be able to do photo shoots in the 
classroom, have editing demonstrations and get exam planning advice from their teacher. 
 
Any students who have not completed all of the homework catch-up tasks set each week on Satchel One are 
advised to attend.  Students can attend in the morning, the afternoon or both sessions.  
 
For your information, the photography GCSE exams will run between the 2 - 5 May 2023. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs Gates 
Teacher of Art 
 


